Bid proposals for the Park City Cemetery Cremation Garden Phase 1 project will be
received by Matt Twombly, Senior Project Manager, Park City Municipal Corporation
(“PCMC”), via email to: mtwombly@parkcity.org, by 4:00 PM local time, Thursday,
August 26, 2021. The project consists of the clearing and grubbing, grading and drainage,
wood edging, metal edging, concrete footings, granite installation, planting and irrigation, in
the quantities and according to the construction documents, plans and specifications
prepared for the project by the architects. The Park City Cemetery is located at 1300
Kearns Blvd., Park City, UT 84060. Bid documents may be obtained from EDA Land
Planning, P.C., via email to danc@edalandplanning.com. Direct all questions concerning
the project in writing to Dan Cable, EDA Land Planning, P.C., 772 East 3300 South, Suite
110, Salt Lake City, UT 84106 via email to danc@edalandplanning.com The deadline
for submitting written questions is by 2:00 p.m, on Monday, August 23, 2021. The
plans and specifications may be viewed at the Office of Sustainability 445 Marsac
Avenue, Park City, Utah 84060, by appointment only via email to:
mtwombly@parkcity.org. Park City Municipal Corporation reserves the right to reject any
and all proposals for any reason and waive any minor irregularities in any proposal.




